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Use of VHF 123.10 

 
20161031-AIR-REC0004 Air Rescue Commission Recommendation 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  
ICAR strongly recommends the use of VHF 123.10 in order to coordinate 
between participating helicopters covering any rescue operation across 
the national borders. 
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History of Revisions 

issued 1994 

revised 2009 

revised 2016 

 


